
Dear international students! 

From April 6th, you will be switched to the DISTANCE 

LEARNING on biochemistry. In order for the current class to be 

counted, you are supposed to write a 3-page outline of the class, 

containing answers to the questions listed in the training guidelines to 

the appropriate class. These notes will be revised by your teacher after 

the end of the distance learning period.  

The form of the mini-exam on “Lipid metabolism” will be 

announced later. 

Reworks of missed classes and re-examinations on mini-exams 

will be conducted after the end of the distance learning period. 

If you have questions on training you can contact your teachers 

through the e-mail addresses available on the department website 

(Russian and English version). 

Detailed instruction on the organization of biochemical classes and 

especially the class “Lipids-4” is shown in the video below. 

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=I2gwWP7wMMc 

You should also draw (not print!) the scheme of Lipid 

Metabolism, using the template available on the department website.  
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